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1. Introduction 

Glenwood Telephone Company (GTC) respects your privacy and is committed to protecting your 
personal data. This privacy policy will inform you how GTC handles your personal data, your privacy 
rights, and how the law protects you when you use our website. 

2. Data We Collect 

We may collect, store, and use the following kinds of personal information: 

2.1. Information about your computer and about your visits to and use of this website, such as 
your IP address, geographical location, browser type, referral source, length of visit, and pages 
viewed. 

2.2.  Information that you provide to us for the purpose of subscribing to our website services, 
email notifications, and/or newsletters. 

2.3.  Any other information that you choose to send to us. 

 

3. How We Use Your Data 

3.1. Personalizing our website for you. 

3.2. Providing you with services you've purchased or requested. 

   3.3. Sending you communication about billing, service updates, and offers. 

   3.4. Responding to your inquiries and requests. 

 

4. Protecting Your Information 

We have implemented security measures to prevent your personal data from being accidentally lost, 
used, or accessed in an unauthorized way. We limit access to your personal data to employees and 
contractors who have a legitimate need to know. 

 

5. Data Retention 

We will only retain your personal data for as long as necessary to fulfill the purposes we collected it for. 

 

6. Your Rights 

Under certain circumstances, you have rights under data protection laws concerning your personal data, 
including the right to request access, correction, or erasure. 



 

7. Third-Party Links 

This website may include links to third-party websites. Clicking on those links may allow third parties to 
collect or share data about you. We do not control these third-party websites and are not responsible 
for their privacy statements. 

 

8. Cookies 

Our website uses cookies to help us to improve our site and to deliver a better and more personalized 
service. 

 

9. Changes to this Privacy Policy 

We may update this privacy policy from time to time by posting a new version on our website. You 
should check this page occasionally to ensure you are happy with any changes. 

 

10. Contacting Us 

If you have any questions about this privacy policy or our treatment of your personal information, 
please write to us by email at info@gtcfiber.com or by mail at P.O. BOX 235, Glenwood GA 30428 


